
The Old Time Dance Society Spring Weekend Grange-over-Sands March 2024 
 

Our Spring weekend was held at the Cumbria Grand Hotel in Grange-over-Sands where we were treated to 
lovely food presented by very helpful staff. The hotel is currently undergoing some renovation but this did not 
interfere with us having a pleasant stay. 
The ballroom was really nice and despite having to go down a few steps to get on to it this did not seem to 
hinder us enjoying each evening dance. 
Friday saw a number of leaders as Michelle Boddy had unfortunately picked up a back injury and could not 
lead off, however, many people rallied round and the evening went well without a hitch. 
Saturday we had the wonderful partnership of Ann & John Rainey as leaders and they were magnificent, many 
thanks to them and we look forward to seeing them again in the future. 
Sunday our leaders were Bernice & Grahame Baldwin and as usual they gave us a lovely evening. 
Our musician for the weekend was Elizabeth Harrison and she played beautifully, I personally thoroughly 
enjoyed listening to her music as I was unable to dance. 
Ann & I really enjoyed this venue, a quaint village setting with lots of things to do in and around the area being 
so close to the Lake District. 
 
Alan Grohs, Press Officer 
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